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DATE: April 3, 2001 

TO: 

FROM: 

Blanco Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 

Analyst, Division of Regulatory Oversight 

SUBJECT: Open Docket No. 010234-TC; Synergy Telecom, Inc. 

~ 

Please add the attached Application Withdrawal letter to the docket file. 

Call me if you have any questions, I can be reached at 850/413-6532. 

Thank you. 
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P A Y P H O N E S  + P R E - P A I D  C A L L I N G  CARDS + I N M A T E  P H O N E  S Y S T E M S  

March 27,2001 

Ms. Toni J. McCoy 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd, 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket 0 10234-TC 

Dear Ms. McCoy: 

We would like to withdraw our application with the Public Service 
Commission at this time. As I mentioned, our registration was for one 
particular facilitybid. They would not waive the requirement that we be 
registered at the time of the bid. Since we weren't, we have no reason to 
pursue the matter or spend additional time and money to register as a foreign 
corporation. 

I do appreciate your personal attention to this matter and this recent letter. 
I'm sure you can see that I would be frustrated to spend the $100.00, not be 
allowed to bid and have no way to recover the $100.00. I do understand that 
it wasn't anything you did personally. 

Again, thanks for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

. 
John H. Crawford 
Vice President 
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